
  

 

MEDIA STATEMENT         August 10, 2016 

 

Former employee charged by Edmonton Police   

EDMONTON, ALBERTA – The Edmonton Police Service has issued a statement (MRU#:SA16R007) regarding 

charges it has laid against Matt McKnight of Edmonton. 

Mr. McKnight is a former employee of Urban Sparq who, more recently, has done work for the company as an 

independent consultant. 

We take this matter extremely seriously and will fully cooperate with Edmonton Police in any manner they ask 

us to.  

 

Brendan Crooks  

Manager 

Urban Sparq  

brendan@urbansparq.com  
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